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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/345 
 
Subject: Funding for Innovative Medical Technology 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

In October 2023, the Department of Health and Social Care 
allocated £30 million in government funding for innovative 
medical technology, which is designed to help ease pressures 
on the NHS this winter. 
 
The Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire 
Integrated Care Board (BNSSG ICB) submitted a bid for a share 
of this £30 million funding to roll out innovative technology.  
What is the value (a share of the £30m) submitted/allocated to 
the BNSSG ICB? 

BNSSG ICB were allocated £700,000. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 27 December 2023 and has been approved for release by Deborah 
El-Sayed, Chief Transformation and Digital Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 




